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Robert Smith

Response to Public Consultation on the New Local Plan Ref STR/SS 1
To Whom It May Concern,
I have lived in Mascalls Park since 2008 and am increasingly dismayed at the huge amount of new
housing that has absolutely no supporting new infrastructure.
Getting a doctor’s appointment seems way more difficult, antisocial behaviour has risen considerably,
noise and litter is substantially worse, Maidstone Road seems constantly under water, we were
promised a new junction with Badsell Road and Maidstone Road which has not happened… in short,
the town is worse now than it has ever been.

I am therefore writing to object in the strongest possible terms to any more housing development in
Paddock Wood. It is completely unsustainable without a full set of supporting services (medical,
educational, public facilities, etc).
I have objected before to the current new developments, but it seems no-one is listening to the
existing residents and it is now beyond time that the council took their constituents into account.

In summary, I totally object to any more development in Paddock Wood.
Regards,
Robert Smith




